Phd Thesis On Talent Management
Right here, we have countless books phd thesis on talent management and
collections to check out. We additionally find the money for variant types and
with type of the books to browse. The adequate book, fiction, history, novel,
scientific research, as with ease as various supplementary sorts of books are
readily clear here.
As this phd thesis on talent management, it ends in the works being one of the
favored ebook phd thesis on talent management collections that we have. This is
why you remain in the best website to look the unbelievable book to have.

Strategic Thinking, Planning, and Management Practice in the Arab World
Albadri, Fayez 2019-04-05 The Arab region has been and continues to be a focus
of the world for its economic, political, and social importance. However,
reality indicates that the performance of many Arab states in terms of
education, literacy, health, employment, and welfare generally fall behind many
countries of other regions. Strategic Thinking, Planning, and Management
Practice in the Arab World is an essential reference source that investigates
the status of current strategic practice in the Arab world as well as the need
to promote awareness of effective development strategies. Featuring research on
topics such as social justice, practical entrepreneurship, and crisis
management, this book is ideally designed for high-caliber strategists,
academic scholars, and postgraduate research students.
Global Talent Management Hugh Scullion 2011-04-27 This book draws on recent
theoretical contributions in the area of global talent management and presents
an up to date and critical review of the key issues which MNEs face. Beyond
exploring some key overarching issues in global talent management the book
discuses the key emerging issue around global talent management in key
economies such as China, India, the Middle East and Eastern Europe. In contrast
to many of the currently available texts in the area of global talent
management which are descriptive and lacking theoretical rigor, this text
emphasizes the critical understanding of global talent management in an
organizational context. Drawing on contributions from the leading figures in
the field, it will aid students, practitioners and researchers alike in gaining
a well grounded and critical overview of the key issues surrounding global
talent management from a theoretical and practical perspective.
Globalisation: Dimensions & Impacts İsmail Şiriner 2011 This volume explores
the interaction of globalization among economic, social, politics, cultural
era. With its global implications, this book will be invaluable for students
scholars from all disciplines who are concerned with the impact and dimension
globalization. This volume “Dimension and Impact of Globalization” of series
will make sense of globalization by conveying its complexity, importance, and
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contentiousness from diverse vantage points. With its broad coverage of
political, economic, cultural, social and individual dimensions, this volume
provides readers with a comprehensive introduction to globalization. Also this
book will aim to provide relevant theoretical frameworks and the latest
empirical research ndings in the area. It will be written for professionals
who want to improve their understanding of the globalization dimension such as;
economical, political, cultural, social etc.
Neuroeconomics and the Decision-Making Process Christiansen, Bryan 2016-03-17
Neuroeconomics has emerged as a field of study with the goal of understanding
the human decision-making process and the mental consideration of multiple
outcomes based on a selected action. In particular, neuroeconomics emphasizes
how economic conditions can impact and influence the decision-making process
and alternately, how human actions have the power to impact economic
conditions. Neuroeconomics and the Decision-Making Process presents the latest
research on the relationship between neuroscience, economics, and human
decision-making, including theoretical foundations, real-world applications,
and models for implementation. Taking a cross-disciplinary approach to
neuroeconomic theory and study, this publication is an essential reference
source for economists, psychologists, business professionals, and graduatelevel students across disciplines.
From Talent Management to Talent Liberation Maggi Evans 2019-12-06 As the pace
of change increases and new business structures evolve, finding and harnessing
people’s talent is becoming ever more important. From Talent Management to
Talent Liberation presents a thoughtful and practical approach to talent. It
provides compelling evidence for the limitations of talent management practice
and offers talent liberation as an alternative approach. Talent Liberation is
positioned through five premises that draw on the agile movement to provide a
fundamental reappraisal of the talent agenda. These premises are then applied
through a range of strategic and tactical tools such as the Talent Compass. By
combining academic research, thought leadership and practical experience, this
book will stimulate fresh thinking. Readers will be inspired to take action,
using the simple tools to liberate more of the talent in their organisation and
their teams. Leaders, HR professionals and individuals will benefit from the
relevant insights shared here.
Business Practices, Growth And Economic Policy In Emerging Markets Satyendra
Singh 2020-08-20 Globalization has forced international firms to be
competitive, innovative, and most importantly, adaptive to the changing
economic conditions and consumer behavior, and emerging threats from local
firms based in developing countries and emerging markets. These markets also
have one of the fastest growth rates in the world given the advancement in
technology, the rise in global investments, and the change in culture. As such,
the knowledge translation and transfer from advanced countries to emerging
markets and vice-versa is of essence; the advanced countries need access to the
markets, and the emerging markets need the technology and investments, among
others, from advanced countries. It is a win-win strategy to develop
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competitive advantage for international firms. In this context, the authors,
who have significant international business knowledge in developing countries
and emerging markets, carefully present a selection of peer-reviewed edited
chapters that are research-based, theoretical sound, and managerially
relevant.The book serves as an essential tool to study, apply, and analyze the
contemporary dynamics in developing and emerging markets as the chapters cover
recent and relevant business topics such as talent management, ICT
technologies, innovation, artificial intelligence and cybersecurity, business
incubation home market, and entry strategies.
Post-Pandemic Talent Management Models in Knowledge Organizations Talukdar,
Mohammad Rafiqul Islam 2022-05-27 In today’s modern business world, the
dominant factor of any organization's success is human capital. Appropriately
acquiring and managing talented staff is crucial to the growth and development
of companies and provides them with a considerable competitive advantage in the
industry. Further study on the importance of talent management is required to
ensure businesses are able to thrive in the present environment. Post-Pandemic
Talent Management Models in Knowledge Organizations discusses strategic human
resource management and the talent management of post-modern knowledge-based
organizations during the COVID-19 pandemic and post-pandemic paradigm. Covering
critical topics such as organizational performance and creative work behavior,
this major reference work is ideal for managers, business owners,
entrepreneurs, academicians, researchers, scholars, instructors, and students.
Understanding the People and Performance Link John Purcell 2003-05-01 This
report, the most in-depth of its kind to date, confirms the powerful
relationships between HR practices, employee commitment and operating
performance. It is based on a three-year investigation which looked at the HR
practices, staff views and performance in 11 large organisations including
Jaguar Cars, Nationwide Building Society, Selfridges and Tesco. The study
provides answers to why and how people management practices influence business
performance - to unlock what has been termed the 'black box'. Key conclusions
include:- the most carefully thought-through HR strategy is a waste of time
unless it is embraced by line managers who have the skills and understanding
necessary to engage and motivate employees - where effective HR practices are
not in place, levels of employee commitment are up to 90 per cent lower - an
organisation needs a clear direction and purpose, beyond the bland mission
statement or generic goal of financial returns, which engages, enthuses and
unites people. At the Nationwide Building Society this is a commitment to
mutuality. At Royal United Hospital Bath it is saving lives. This 'big idea'
appears essential in motivating and directing people behind the strategy of the
organisation.
Smart Talent Management Vlad Vaiman 2010-01-01 . . . the editors have done a
good job of bringing together a series of contributions which provide a useful
and welcome expansion of the theoretical foundations of talent management
through a knowledge management lens. David Collings, Personnel Review This book
takes a fresh look at human talent in organizations, focusing on employees at
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all levels who represent key agents of knowledge management in acquiring,
transferring, and applying important knowledge for competitive advantage. The
overarching aim of the book is to identify, define, and explore the
implementation of talent management strategies aimed at facilitating effective
knowledge management in an organization. The contributors provide a valuable
fusion of two important areas of emphasis for current research and practice in
human resource management: talent management and knowledge management. They
illustrate the immense significance of the latter to competitive advantage and
organizational success in our rapidly changing global knowledge-based economy.
The generation and acquisition of ideas and knowledge, their internal transfer
and application throughout the organization, and the cross-border transfer of
knowledge all through the effective management of human talent have become
integral to contemporary management. The contributors examine planning and
staffing, training/coaching, performance management, and organizational
learning and development. Academics, human resource management practitioners
and management consultants will find this volume valuable.
The Routledge Companion to Talent Management Ibraiz Tarique 2021-08-19 The
field of Talent Management has grown and advanced exponentially over the past
several years as organizations, large and small, public and private, global and
domestic, have realized that to gain and sustain a global competitive
advantage, they must manage their talents effectively. Talent Management has
become a major theoretical and empirical topic of intellectual curiosity from
various disciplinary perspectives, such as human resource management, arts and
entertainment management, international management, etc. This Companion is an
indispensable source that provides an authoritative, in-depth, and
comprehensive examination of emerging Talent Management topics. Divided into
five thematic sections that provide a unique overarching structure to organize
forty-one chapters written by leading and renowned international scholars, this
Companion assesses essential knowledge, trends, debates, and avenues for future
research in a single volume: Evolution and Conceptualization of Talent
Management; The External Context of Talent Management; The Internal Context of
Talent Management; Individuals, Workforce, and Processes of Talent Management;
and Outcomes of Talent Management. In this way, the Companion is essential
reading for anyone involved in the scholarly study of Talent Management,
including academic researchers, advanced postgraduate and graduate students,
and management consultants. For further debate on Talent Management, readers
might be interested in the supplementary volume Contemporary Talent Management:
A Research Companion, sold separately.
Talent Management in Global Organizations Marina Latukha 2018-09-29 This book
explores the implications of talent management in four practical settings
across the globe. Focusing on countries in the Asia-Pacific region, Central and
Eastern Europe, Latin America and within the Commonwealth of Independent States
(CIS), the authors illustrate how multinational corporations (MNCs) can benefit
from talent management practices and as a result, develop a strategy of
organizational leadership. Offering empirical examples from each region, this
book examines how economic and cultural contexts influence talent management.
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Talent Management in Global Organizations discusses successful cases in
different cross-cultural settings, and aims to inspire companies around the
world to develop and implement talent management practices effectively.
Handbook of Research on Current Trends in Asian Economics, Business, and
Administration Akkaya, Bülent 2021-10-08 Social sciences have always been an
important tool that enables human beings to examine and understand society.
Through social sciences, researchers gain understandings of social phenomena
and changes by providing commentaries, producing explanations, and attempting
to synthesize a diversity of information sets to formulate theories. Since the
concept of change has been the hallmark of the new millennium, researchers have
witnessed a transformation in every aspect of the modern world at an everincreasing speed, particularly in the social facet of human life. Ways of
thinking that had previously been upheld and taught may, therefore, no longer
be appropriate or effective as tools to understand contemporary phenomena and
changes. The Handbook of Research on Current Trends in Asian Economics,
Business, and Administration is a critical reference source that examines
different aspects of social sciences, management, sociology, and education to
better understand today’s society and social life in the Asian context. The
book identifies trends, impacts, and implications of disruptive technologies
for business and socio-economic development as well as strategic advantage on
different levels of business and administration. Covering topics that include
e-commerce, green management, information technology, economic growth, and
distance learning, this book is essential for economists, academicians,
government officials, policymakers, social scientists, managers, leaders,
behavioral scientists, academicians, researchers, and students.
ICMLG 2018 6th International Conference on Management Leadership and Governance
Dr Vincent Ribiere 2018-05-24 These proceedings represent the work of
researchers participating in the 6th International Conference on Management,
Leadership and Governance (ICMLG 2018) which is being hosted this year by the
Institute for Knowledge and Innovation Southeast Asia (IKI-SEA), a Centre of
Excellence of at Bangkok University, Thailand on 24-25 May 2018.
Talent Management in Hospitality and Tourism Susan Horner 2017-02-10 Recruiting
and retaining happy and well trained staff is key to the success of all
customer-facing businesses. This book is the first to explore on this important
topic from an individual and personal perspective rather than a company
perspective.
Assessment Centres and Global Talent Management George C. Thornton Iii
2016-04-08 Globalization, innovation, market share, identifying visionary
leaders and, particularly, talent management ...are just some of the issues
that benefit from using assessment and development centres. Assessment Centres
and Global Talent Management focuses on topics that influence the design of the
assessment centre in terms of the competencies being assessed, the exercises
that are used and the nature of the event, so that they can deliver what is
required; often to change organizational culture and values. Practical examples
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and case studies are sprinkled throughout the book as international
contributors explore cross-cultural implications, and consider how the design,
development and use of assessment centres should be adapted to different
cultures. Some of the world's leading researchers and practitioners outline
their research into new applications for assessment centre methods, showing how
they have used it to design and implement specific assessment and development
centres. This is a book from which practitioners can see how science informs
good practice, and scholars will find the 32 chapters a rich source of ideas
for conducting research into emerging issues in the field.
Diversity in Practice Spencer Headworth 2016-04-01 Expressions of support for
diversity are nearly ubiquitous among contemporary law firms and corporations.
Organizations back these rhetorical commitments with dedicated diversity staff
and various diversity and inclusion initiatives. Yet, the goal of proportionate
representation for people of color and women remains unrealized. Members of
historically underrepresented groups remain seriously disadvantaged in
professional training and work environments that white, upper-class men
continue to dominate. While many professional labor markets manifest patterns
of demographic inequality, these patterns are particularly pronounced in the
law and elite segments of many professions. Diversity in Practice analyzes the
disconnect between expressed commitments to diversity and practical
achievements, revealing the often obscure systemic causes that drive persistent
professional inequalities. These original contributions build on existing
literature and forge new paths in explaining enduring patterns of
stratification in professional careers. These more realistic assessments
provide opportunities to move beyond mere rhetoric to something approaching
diversity in practice.
Talent Management in Practice Marian Thunnissen 2017-09-07 Talent Management is
one of the fastest growing themes in the management field, yet, there is little
knowledge about the nature of TM in practice, and how TM evolves over time.
This book offers an integrated framework, based on empirical research that
addresses the nature and dynamics of TM in organizations.
Research Handbook of International Talent Management Yipeng Liu 2019
International talent management has become a critically important topic for
scholarly discussion, in policy debates, and among the business community.
Despite this, however, research into talent management tends to lack
theoretical underpinnings, especially from an international, multidisciplinary,
and comparative perspective. This Research Handbook fills this gap, bringing
together a range of leading researchers, scholars, and thinkers to debate and
advance the conceptualization and understanding of this multifaceted subject.
Advances in the Economic Analysis of Participatory and Labor-Managed Firms Jed
DeVaro 2011-09-20 Contains a stimulating collection of original papers spanning
a variety of topics. This title contains three papers on the subject of job
design and organizational performance, covering the determinants of
multiskilling from a theoretical perspective and also the empirical effect of
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multiskilling and teams on financial performance.
Demystifying Talent Management Kimberly Janson 2015-01-13 Demystifying Talent
Management offers practical advice for all managers, HR professionals, senior
leaders, and other employees on how to work together to build a talented and
motivated workforce. The book addresses performance, development, coaching,
feedback, compensation, and other elements of people management. Using simple,
straightforward language, Kim Janson tells you how you can avoid confusion and
conflicts when engaging in talent management. You'll learn: What performance is
needed and expected: how to translate your company's strategy into individual
performance; What it means to measure and track progress, simply and clearly;
What you can and should do to help an individual's development; How to narrow
your focus to improve a skill, knowledge, or experience; How to take both an
individual's profile and the direction of the organization into account in
career development and succession planning; How to make compensation (cash,
public accolades, feedback, etc.) a true driver of results; How coaching and
feedback are essential in bringing all the elements of talent management
together. This book will guide you to a deeper understanding of the mechanics
of talent management and development success so that all the stakeholders can
come together in a win-win-win-win scenario.
Top Talent Sylvia Ann Hewlett 2009-10-19 During tough economic times it's more
vital than ever to hold on to and leverage your top performers: They've got the
outsize smarts and dedication your firm needs to survive recession and emerge
stronger. Yet in 2009 many employers are failing to support and sustain their
best people. Loyalty and trust are out the window. Engagement is through the
floor. Flight risk is at an all time high. In Top Talent, a volume in the Memo
to the CEO series, Sylvia Ann Hewlett presents new data detailing what has
happened to top talent in this brutal down cycle. She then explains how
companies can re-engage and re-energize their stars. Drawing from virtual
strategy sessions conducted within fourteen corporate giants--including GE,
Merrill Lynch, and Time Warner--Hewlett presents eight cutting-edge
interventions that have emerged as "top picks" for managers looking to motivate
top talent in tough times, including: -Show that top leadership cares -Create a
"no-spin" zone characterized by candid, frequent communication -Strengthen
camaraderie and model stress-busting behaviors -Provide powerful nonmonetary
rewards Concise and practical, this guide is essential for employers seeking to
turbo charge their star performers.
Sustainable Hospitality Management Huub Ruël 2020-11-20 The hospitality
industry is major industry. Due a steady growth, by 2030 the hospitality and
tourism industry is expected to provide 380 million jobs. This title explores
the challenges presented including labor shortages, containing and reducing the
ecological footprint, Over tourism, and a poor industry image.
International Human Resource Management Paul Iles 2013-04-26 International
Human Resource Management is an essential book for all students and HR
professionals looking to really understand international HRM. Covering the
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context of International HRM, HRM and National Culture, HRM in different
regions and international HRM policies, this book provides thorough discussion
and comprehensive consideration of all elements of international HRM, Full of
contributions from experts in specific regions including North America, the
Middle East and North Africa, India, Russia and China, this book will provide
readers with a thorough understanding of HRM around the world. With crucial
coverage of international HRM issues including cross-cultural leadership,
business ethics, global talent supply and management as well as performance
management of international staff, International Human Resource Management is
essential reading for all those working or looking to work in HR around the
world, particularly those looking to work in multinational companies. Fully
supported by online resources including powerpoint slides, a lecturer guide,
additional case studies and a bonus chapter on issues and new directions in
International Human Resource Management as well as annotated web links and
self-test questions for students.
Entrepreneurship and Talent Management from a Global Perspective Huiyao Wang
2016-01-29 Talent has become the most important resource for organizations
across a wide range of sectors throughout the world including business, nonprofit, and government. These organizations are now engaged in an increasingly
fierce competition to acquire the best talent as they seek to gain the upper
hand in today’s fast changing environment. By combining the body of knowledge
on entrepreneurship and talent management from a global perspective, this book
provides a synthesized understanding of entrepreneurial mobility and talent
management in the entrepreneurship and innovation ecosystem. The expert
contributors combine empirical evidence and case studies to provide a nuanced
understanding of global talent management from an international comparative
perspective. The topics discussed include China’s return migration and its
impact on Chinese development, local engagement and transformation of Chinese
communities in England, and reverse migration from the US to China.
Furthermore, from a comparative perspective, contributors examine global talent
and entrepreneurial mobility in the contexts of Silicon Valley, European
university spin-off practices and entrepreneurial ecosystems in France, Italy,
and South Korea, respectively. Scholars and students in entrepreneurship and
talent management will find the scope for future research useful in their work.
Entrepreneurs, managers, and policymakers will benefit from the examination of
global perspectives and different national contexts.
Managing Talent Billy Adamsen 2018-09-26 This edited collection offers a
critical appreciation of talent management in contrast to the extensive
literature adopting mainstream approaches to the topic. The authors explore
fundamental questions in the field to better understand why managing talent
seems so attractive as a management practice, the meaning of talent, and how
talent is recognised in organisations. The mix of conceptual and empirical
chapters in the book teases out some critical perspectives that will provoke
thought and reflection among practitioners and stimulate ideas for new research
topics and approaches. The diverse contributions presented in this book will
undoubtedly be of use to academics, practitioners and postgraduate students of
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human resource management.
The Oxford Handbook of Talent Management David G. Collings 2017 The Oxford
Handbook of Talent Management offers academic researchers, advanced
postgraduate students, and reflective practitioners a state-of-the-art overview
of the key themes, topics, and debates in talent management. The Handbook is
designed with a multi-disciplinary perspective in mind and draws upon
perspectives from, inter alia, human resource management, psychology, and
strategy to chart the topography of the area of talent management and to
establish the base of knowledge in the field. Furthermore, each chapter
concludes by identifying key gaps in our understanding of the area of focus.
The Handbook is ambitious in its scope, with 28 chapters structured around five
sections. These include the context of talent management, talent and
performance, talent teams and networks, managing talent flows, and contemporary
issues in talent management. Each chapter is written by a leading international
scholar in the area and thus the volume represents the authoritative reference
for anyone working in the area of talent management.
The Future of the Policy Sciences Anis B. Brik 2021-06-25 This forward-thinking
book examines the future of public policy as a discipline, both as it is taught
and as it is practiced. Critically assessing the limits of current theories and
approaches, leading scholars in the field highlight new models and
perspectives.
Applied Psychology in Talent Management Wayne F. Cascio 2018-06-07 In Applied
Psychology in Talent Management, world-renowned authors Wayne F. Cascio and
Herman Aguinis provide the most comprehensive, future-oriented overview of
psychological theories and how they impact people decisions in today’s everchanging workplace. Taking a rigorous, evidence-based approach, the new Eighth
Edition includes more than 1,000 new citations from over 20 top-tier journal
articles. The authors uniquely emphasize the latest developments in the
field—all in the context of historical perspectives. Integrated coverage of
technology, strategy, globalization, and social responsibility throughout the
text provides students with a holistic view of the field and equips them with
the practical tools necessary to create productive, enjoyable work
environments.
Mentorship-Driven Talent Management Payal Kumar 2020-06-12 Evidence suggests
that research on mentorship has been dominated by the West, and little is known
about the cultural variations of the mentoring phenomenon. This book aims to
provide a deeper understanding of the contextual interpretation of mentoring by
focusing on the Asian experience in countries such as China, India, Korea and
Taiwan.
Research Anthology on Human Resource Practices for the Modern Workforce
Management Association, Information Resources 2021-12-30 Human resource
departments have been a crucial part of business practices for decades and
particularly in modern times as professionals deal with multigenerational
phd-thesis-on-talent-management

9/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 9, 2022 by guest

workers, diversity initiatives, and global health and economic crises. There is
a necessity for human resource departments to change as well to adapt to new
societal perspectives, technology, and business practices. It is important for
human resource managers to keep up to date with all emerging human resource
practices in order to support successful and productive organizations. The
Research Anthology on Human Resource Practices for the Modern Workforce
presents a dynamic and diverse collection of global practices for human
resource departments. This anthology discusses the emerging practices as well
as modern technologies and initiatives that affect the way human resources must
be conducted. Covering topics such as machine learning, organizational culture,
and social entrepreneurship, this book is an excellent resource for human
resource employees, managers, CEOs, employees, business students and
professors, researchers, and academicians.
Global Talent Management David G. Collings 2018-10-11 The second edition of
Global Talent Management (GTM) offers a state of the art overview of the key
areas of talent management in theory and practice. Drawing on contributions
from the leading global contributors to talent management research, the book is
structured around three key sections. Section one provides a contextual
overview of talent management. The second section explores in depth some of the
core areas of GTM practice which includes the meaning of talent in the global
context, internal talent identification, developing leadership talent, employee
turnover, employer branding and the role of the corporate HR function in GTM.
The final section considers three key contemporary issues in GTM, namely, data
analytics in GTM, managing virtual talent and managing globally diverse talent.
The chapters in the volume provide advanced undergraduate or postgraduate
students with an interest in global talent management with a cutting-edge
overview of the key topics in the field. It is also an invaluable resource for
the reflective practitioner looking for an overview of key research in this
important area of practice.
The Wiley Blackwell Handbook of the Psychology of Recruitment, Selection and
Employee Retention Harold W. Goldstein 2017-07-24 An unmatched collection of
resources perfect for psychologists, scholars, and HR practitioners In The
Wiley Blackwell Handbook of the Psychology of Recruitment, Selection and
Employee Retention, an expert team of authors presents a comprehensive and
authoritative perspective on critical issues in employee recruitment,
selection, and retention. Every chapter offers an in-depth review of the most
recent literature and provides academics, researchers, industry practitioners,
and students with a holistic reference to relevant data and theory. The book
includes job analyses, biodata, simulation exercises, talent management guides,
talent assessment guides for leadership development, and online employee
selection strategies.
Cybersecurity Breaches and Issues Surrounding Online Threat Protection Moore,
Michelle 2016-12-12 Technology has become deeply integrated into modern society
and various activities throughout everyday life. However, this increases the
risk of vulnerabilities, such as hacking or system errors, among other online
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threats. Cybersecurity Breaches and Issues Surrounding Online Threat Protection
is an essential reference source for the latest scholarly research on the
various types of unauthorized access or damage to electronic data. Featuring
extensive coverage across a range of relevant perspectives and topics, such as
robotics, cloud computing, and electronic data diffusion, this publication is
ideally designed for academicians, researchers, computer engineers, graduate
students, and practitioners seeking current research on the threats that exist
in the world of technology.
Global Leadership Talent Management Jürgen Deters 2017-05-30 Global Leadership
Talent Management, as an integrated process, supports the sustainable success
of global organizations. This book shows how specifically the selection process
can be created as an exchange process in which mutual expectations and
perceived fairness and justice play an important role.
Research Handbook on Line Managers Keith Townsend 2022-11-11 This timely
Research Handbook brings together 24 chapters with a wide range of different
theoretical perspectives, empirical research, and innovative thought provoking
ideas relating to an area of organisation and management that has been
neglected for many decades – line managers.
Developing Leadership Talent David Berke 2015-08-10 Based on the popular
Developing Leadership Talent program offered by the acclaimed Center for
Creative Leadership, this important resource offers a nuts-and-bolts framework
for putting in place a leadership development system that will attract and
retain the best and brightest talent. Step by step, the authors explain how
alignment with strategic goals and organizational purpose and effective
developmental experiences are the backbone of a successful leadership program.
An authoritative and useful book, Developing Leadership Talent is an essential
tool for any leadership program.
Mentorship-Driven Talent Management Payal Kumar 2020-06-12 Evidence suggests
that research on mentorship has been dominated by the West, and little is known
about the cultural variations of the mentoring phenomenon. This book aims to
provide a deeper understanding of the contextual interpretation of mentoring by
focusing on the Asian experience in countries such as China, India, Korea and
Taiwan.
Careers and Talent Management Cristina Reis 2015-12-07 Careers and Talent
Management challenges and deconstructs the notion of the "perfect career" in
order to provide new perspectives on talent management and career creation. It
argues that the skills that organizations typically look for as indicative of
superstar performance are not necessarily those that lead to competitive
advantage. Attracting and retaining talent is both challenging and complex for
organizations, since it is not known, especially at the top level, which
employee skills will be most valuable in helping the organization be
competitive globally. In this thoughtful book, Reis bucks the trend on emerging
super talents, critically analyzing topics related to the field of general
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management, careers and talent management – such as leadership,
entrepreneurship, gender, and diversity – to demonstrate the range of employee
skills that can benefit an organization globally. Chapter focuses include
global entrepreneurship, remote business practices, and social responsibility.
These new perspectives on talent management will help students of human
resource management think critically about the implications of pursuing or
encouraging a "perfect" career trajectory.
Analyzing the Strategic Role of Neuromarketing and Consumer Neuroscience Atli,
Dincer 2020-06-19 Marketing research in modern business has developed to
include more than just data analytics. Today, an emerging interest within
scientific marketing researches is the movement away from consumer research
toward the use of direct neuroscientific approaches called neuromarketing. For
companies to be profitable, they need to utilize the neuromarketing approach to
understand how consumers view products and react to marketing, both consciously
and unconsciously. Analyzing the Strategic Role of Neuromarketing and Consumer
Neuroscience is a key reference source that provides relevant theoretical
frameworks and the latest empirical research findings in the neuromarketing
field. While highlighting topics such as advertising technologies, consumer
behavior, and digital marketing, this publication explores cognitive practices
and the methods of engaging customers on a neurological level. This book is
ideally designed for marketers, advertisers, product developers, brand
managers, consumer behavior analysts, consumer psychologists, managers,
executives, behaviorists, business professionals, neuroscientists,
academicians, and students.
Management and Diversity Mustafa Özbilgin 2017-05-02 International Perspectives
on Equality, Diversity and Inclusion examines the complex nature of equality,
diversity and inclusion in the world of work through interdisciplinary,
comparative and critical perspectives.
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